
 
NOTICE of Additional 
 30-Day Public Review 

 
Draft Fiscal Year 2021 Annual Action Plan 

 
 

Under Title 1 of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, as amended, the City of San 
Diego (City) invites any interested parties to participate in the preparation of the Fiscal Year 2021 Annual 
Action Plan (FY 2021 AAP).  The FY 2021 AAP is the yearly update to the Five-Year Consolidated Plan and 
identifies the projects and programs proposed to be funded through the Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG), Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG), and HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME).  The FY 
2021 AAP is subject to review and approval by the US Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD). The FY 2021 AAP was available for an initial 5-day public review May 11, 2020 through May 15, 
2020. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the FY 2021 AAP will be available for an additional 30-day public review 
beginning on August 7, 2020. All referenced documents will be available for review on the City’s website 
(www.sandiego.gov/cdbg). Please direct any inquiries or comments regarding the FY 2021 AAP in writing 
to: cdbg@sandiego.gov. Direct comments to the attention of: Annual Action Plan Comments.  The 
comment period will close on September 6, 2020 at 12:00 pm.   
 
As required by the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), requests for information to be made available in 
alternative formats may be made by contacting the City Clerk at cityclerk@sandiego.gov or (619) 533-
4000. The City is committed to resolving accessibility requests swiftly in order to maximize accessibility. 
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